
AUTHOR CORRECTION

‘‘HOW MUCH IS TOO MUCH? THE TREATMENT OF MILD ASTHMA’’. P.M. O’BYRNE. EUR RESPIR J 2007; 30: 403–406.

Unfortunately, a section of the text in above paper was reported incorrectly. The sixth sentence in the second paragraph of the
section entitled ‘‘Is it worth using regular ICS in mild persistent asthma?’’ should have read as follows: ‘‘The recent study by PAPI

et al. [10] provides an interesting alternative to regular daily ICS, whereby patients use a combination inhaler of ICS and a short-
acting b2-agonist, as needed.’’ The author apologises for this error.
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